Lay Leadership Summit Region 3

BULLETIN & PROMO BLURBS:

“Each of you should use whatever gift you have received to serve others.” — 1 Peter 4:10
The Florida-Georgia District is hosting the Lay Leadership Summit at Prince of Peace in Orlando to help volunteers, church members and leaders know how to use their gifts to serve others and build up the church. Mark your calendars for February 28-29, 2020. Registration for this free event is open. Visit www.flgadistrict.org/layleadershipsummit/ for more information.


Mark your calendars now to attend the Lay Leadership Summit hosted by the Florida-Georgia District on February 28-29th 2020 at Prince of Peace Lutheran Church in Orlando. This two-day summit is specifically designed to equip, empower, and engage members of churches, such as volunteers, congregation members, ministry leaders, board members, and more. Visit www.flgadistrict.org/layleadershipsummit/ for more information.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Would you like to know how to help your church…. 

· Reach out and engage with your community?  
· Make people feel more welcome with online giving? 
· Get free money?
· Recruit and keep volunteers? 
· Create or improve your online presence?

This is just a sampling of what you can learn at the Florida-Georgia District Lay Leadership Summit.  This FREE event will be held at Prince of Peace in Orlando on February 28-29, 2020.  

Visit www.flgadistrict.org/layleadershipsummit/ for all the information and to register.  


Lay Leadership Summit // February 28-29, 2020 // Prince of Peace Lutheran Church, Orlando  // 
This event is designed to teach volunteers, church members and leaders how to use their God-given gifts to serve others and build up Christ’s church on earth as we reach many in 2020 for Jesus.  Visit www.flgadistrict.org/layleadershipsummit/ for details.

